
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3 March 2025 
 
 
Copy of letter sent to all Parent/Carers of new Year 7 pupils 
   
Congratulations on securing a place for your child at Houlton School in Year 7 for September 2025. If you 
are resident in Warwickshire (pay your council tax to a Warwickshire-based council), then your place will 
have been auto-accepted and you need only get in touch with Warwickshire Admissions if you wish to 
decline your place. If you are from any other local authority, you can accept your place by emailing 
admissions@warwickshire.gov.uk  
 
Please do take some time to look at our Transition page on the website, this will be updated regularly - 
https://www.houltonschool.org.uk/parents/welcome-year-7/. Here you will find our Pupil Welcome 
Pack which is filled with information to help you prepare for time at Houlton School. There is also a 
comprehensive list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) that you can read together. 
 
Below is a link which will enable you to complete our important electronic data collection form, from 
which we will be able to collect all of the essential information we need in order to prepare for your child 
to start with us: https://forms.gle/w6XFHXDtiE37QBBy9.  
 
Mrs Cunliffe will be visiting your child’s primary school to see all new pupils and meet with their teachers. 
There will be a transition day for all Year 6 pupils to visit their new school on Wednesday 2nd July 2025, 
further details regarding this date will be on the Transition page of the website.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michael McCulley   
Principal 
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